MHFI Director of Operations:
Summary of Work Undertaken in December 2011
Tasks included ...

· Meeting with the Colin Suicide Prevention Task Force (Tuesday 6th December) to finalise plans for the ‘First Instinct’ Pilot Intervention.

· Liaising with Jonny Ashe and Marty McKinley from YouthAction NI about the focus and content of their intervention in the Colin area.

· Preparing a project overview paper on the Colin Pilot Intervention for community groups in the catchment area.

· Arranging and minuting a meeting (Dublin - Belfast videolink) of the Young Men and Suicide Project Advisory Group (Wednesday 7th December).

· Researching, preparing and submitting a request for end-of-year ‘slippage money’ from the Public Health Agency to underwrite unfunded elements of the Colin Pilot Intervention.

· Participating in a teleconference between Susan Kenny (NOSP), Ella Arensman (NSRF) and MHFI to discuss the use of the ‘Mind Yourself’ programme as part of the Colin Pilot Intervention in Northern Ireland (Thursday 8th December).  Minuted this meeting and sought agreement on the outcomes.

· Forwarding the overview / PowerPoint of the ‘WorkOut’ proposal to the MHFI Management Committee and the Young Men and Suicide Project Advisory Group.

· Representing MHFI at a meeting of the Man Matters Partnership Steering Group (Tuesday 6th December).

· Preparing and submitting a claim form to Man Matters for MHFI’s input to the partnership during the period September - December 2011.

· Representing MHFI at a meeting of men’s work representatives in Kilkenny to discuss the proposals for a Gender Mainstreaming Framework for the Republic of Ireland (Friday 2nd December).

· Contributing to a teleconference on the study into “Systematic Reviews and Integrated Report on the Quantitative and Qualitative Evidence Base for the Management of Obesity in Adult Men” (Tuesday 6th December).  Followed-up MHFI’s action points arising from this teleconference.
· Establishing a mechanism for MHFI to submit claims to the University of Aberdeen in relation to the Forum’s input to the Obesity Study Advisory Group.

· Meeting Marie Wright from Opportunity Youth to discuss their input to Men’s Health Week 2012 (Monday 5th December).

· Researching quotes from auditors in Northern Ireland in relation to the preparation of MHFI’s Company Accounts in the Republic of Ireland.

· Following-up the reconciliation of MHFI’s accounts for the period covered by the closing of the bank account for the Northern Ireland Company and the opening of an account for the new Republic of Ireland Company.

· Finalising MHFI’s Annual Report for 2011 and uploading it to the Forum’s intranet.

· Researching / producing / disseminating the December 2011 edition of ‘E-Male Matters’.

· Submitting weekly content to the MHFI Facebook and Twitter pages.
· Updating MHFI website News pages; adding links to the Resources pages; making new research reports available online; uploading content to the Secure Committee Login Area of the MHFI website.

· Undertaking miscellaneous tasks, including: responding to requests from external groups / individuals; maintenance of the MHFI Yahoo E-Mail Group; actioning issues raised by the MHFI Board of Trustees; expanding and updating MHFI’s electronic mailing lists ...
